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Caleb Colbert

Subject: FW: Woodcrest

 

From: William Hatfield <kent.hatfield53@gmail.com> 
Date: October 18, 2022 at 6:57:41 PM CDT 
To: Randy Minchew <randy@delineholdings.com> 
Subject: Woodcrest 

 
To whom it may concern: 
  
Woodcrest has been a good and thoughtful support and neighbor to us for more than 30 years. 
We would like to express our endorsement of the plan to add new zoning at their current location. 
  
We believe it is time for us to be a supportive neighbor to Woodcrest and serve their best interest just 
like they’ve done for us and our family.  Woodcrest has served our community well, not only in their 
Sunday services, but in their community effort and outreach in their work with the less fortunate in 
Columbia. 
They’ve offered structured programming to our community in a variety of ways including divorce care, 
financial teaching and addiction & recovery support classes. 
We believe strongly that Woodcrest should remain an integral part of our neighborhood and community 
for years to come!  Anything we can do to help ensure that happens has our full support. 
  
Kent and Jan Hatfield 
3701 woods edge road 
Columbia, Missouri 65203  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Window 
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